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Friday 14th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Photographs 
The School Photographer will be coming into School to take Class and Year 6 photographs only, we are 
waiting for a date to be confirmed before sending home further details. 
 
Face Coverings 
You may have heard that there have been some relaxation of the rules regarding face coverings in secondary 
schools. There is no change for primary schools therefore staff will continue to wear face coverings in 
communal areas where they cannot socially distance and at the start and end of the day in the playground.  
We respectfully ask parents to continue to wear face coverings if they are able to when they are on site. All 
other COVID19 measure will remain in place until we have advice from the DFE.  
 
Extra Curricular Clubs 
We are so please that so many children have taken up our offer of extra-curricular clubs. If you said that you 
would pay for the club but have not yet done so can you please follow this link to make the payment  
Wisepay Link. 
 
Parents Consultations 
It has been lovely to share with parents over the last two evenings their child’s successes in school. If you 
have not been able to speak to your child’s teacher please contact the main office (01472 851455) to make 
an appointment. 
 
P.E Kit 
Just a reminder that all children will need to wear a blue (preferable) or black two piece tracksuit or similar 
from September 2021 for their P.E lessons in addition to their white t-shirt. These items are in stock in the 
uniform shop at De Aston School. 
 
Please get in touch if you have a query about any aspect of school life. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Andrew Smith 
Executive Headteacher 
 

https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?mID=139655&ACT=nav
https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?mID=139655&ACT=nav

